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Lane Closures Motel Blvd. 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office 
along with Mountain States Constructors on roadway rehabilitation project. The contractor will 
be milling out the existing roadway and will place a new asphalt mat that will extend the 
longevity of the roadway. Interstate 10 is a heavily traveled state route that serves a main line for 
our bordering states, and as a source for commercial traffic. 
 
The work is scheduled to commence on Tuesday November 23, 2015 with westbound traffic 
restricted to one lane from mile marker 139 (Motel Blvd exit) to 133 (Airport exit). The 
contractor will complete the westbound lanes and switch over to the eastbound lanes and perform 
the same process, this section of roadway should be complete by the first week of December 
2015. 
 
For additional information regarding this project please contact Benito Trevino, NMDOT 
District One Project Manager at (575) 882-2294 email - benito.trevino@state.nm.us.  
  
 

### 
For media related questions contact Bridget Spedalieri at (575) 525-7340 email - 
bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us. 
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